
From:                                         Official Information
Sent:                                           Tuesday, 26 November 2019 3:09 PM
To:                                             
Subject:                                     LGOIMA response - Staff Remuneration Exceeding 250k
 
Importance:                            High
 
Dear
 
Thank you for your email, received on October 14 2019. We wish to apologise again for the delay in reply and thank you for your patience. Your email was not forwarded on to the Official Information
Team due to an administrative error.
 
You requested the following information, under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA):
 
Under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act I request the following information (request 1):

The job titles of staff, ordered by seniority, with a total remuneration of equal to or more than one quarter of a million dollars annually, as at 30 September 2019.

As a separate request (request 2):

The amount each of those persons is remunerated annually.

If you refuse request 2, please nevertheless provide the information requested in 1.
 
Response:
 
Please note the information we are providing is at today’s date of November 26 2019. The reason for this being that at September 30 2019, the General Manager Citizens & Community was the Acting
Chief Executive.
 
All of the individuals listed below sit on the Executive Leadership Team and as such, apart from the Chief Executive, there is no hierarchy or seniority within the General Managers (GM) – they are equal to
each other. Accordingly we have listed the General Managers in alphabetical order.
 
Please note we are withholding the amount each person is remunerated annually under the following section of the LGOIMA:
7(2)(a) – to protect the privacy of natural persons.
 
However, to ensure that public interest is met we are providing the indicative salary range. This is following previous advice we have received from the Ombudsman who considers that the disclosure of
the salary range for each role adequately addresses public interest.
 
 
Chief Executive $495, 000
 
GM Citizens & Community $250,001 - $320, 000
GM City Services $250,001 - $320, 000
GM Consenting & Compliance $250,001 - $320, 000
GM Corporate Services $250,001 - $320, 000
GM Finance & Commercial $250,001 - $320,000
GM Strategy & Transformation $250,001 - $320, 000
 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review our decision. Complaints can be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by post to The
Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.
 
Publication of responses to LGOIMA requests
Please note: our LGOIMA responses may be published on the Christchurch City Council website a month after they have been responded to, with requesters’ personal details withheld. If you have any
concerns about this please contact the Official Information team on officialinformation@ccc.govt.nz.
 
 
Again, we apologise for the delay in our replay and ask that in future could you please send your request to officialinformation@ccc.govt.nz to ensure we provide you with a timely response.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 

Ana Macadie

Information Advisor
Office of the Chief Executive
Christchurch City Council
53 Hereford Street, Christchurch 8011
 

Please consider the environment before printing this email
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